
 
 

 

 

 

DATE:  March 25, 2022  

 

TO:  All Office Staff  

 

FROM: Culinary Health Fund 

  

RE: Prior Authorization and Network Changes 

 
 

Please make note of the following changes going into 

effect on April 1st, 2022: 

 

1. Wound Care Therapy done in an outpatient hospital setting (POS 22) will now 

require prior authorization.  

2. Steinberg Diagnostic Medical Imaging (SDMI) will be added to the network as a 

contracted provider of Radiology services. 

3. PET scans performed by SDMI or Desert Radiologists will no longer require prior 

authorization. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Provider Services at 702-892-7313, 

option 2 or by email at: healthcareservices@culinaryhealthfund.org  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Culinary Health Fund 

 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 

Suite 107 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 

(702) 733-9938 

www.culinaryhealthfund.org 


